
Reminder: Adherence to Health and Safety 

Regulations 

Dear [Employee's Name], 

This is a friendly reminder to ensure that you are adhering to all health and safety regulations in 

the workplace. Your safety, as well as the safety of your colleagues, is our top priority. 

Please take a moment to review the following key regulations: 

• Always wear the required personal protective equipment (PPE). 

• Report any hazards or unsafe conditions immediately. 

• Participate in scheduled safety drills and training sessions. 

• Maintain a clean and organized workspace. 

Your cooperation is essential in fostering a safe working environment. If you have any questions 

or need further information, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 


